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PROJECT INFORMATION
COMMUNITY WASTEWATER MANAGEMENT SYSTEM UPGRADE
MCLAREN FLAT


background
The township of McLaren Flat is serviced by a Community Wastewater Management System (CWMS), which involves collection of wastewater generated within the township.  
Wastewater from McLaren Flat is pump via a series of pipelines and pump stations to the Willunga wastewater treatment plant for treatment.  The treated wastewater (recycled water) is then utilised for irrigation of vineyards in the McLaren Vale region.
The CWMS collection system within McLaren Flat is in need of a capacity upgrade to ensure that we provide a safe and reliable wastewater service to our customers, and to ensure that we maintain compliance with our regulatory obligations.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The required capacity upgrade works are scheduled to commence on 10 September 2018, however you may notice some preliminary work earlier.  It is expected that these works take approximately 12 weeks to complete.  

CONSTRUCTION
The construction works includes the installation of:
· A new, larger diameter drain from the CWMS pump station extending approximately 400m east along Kangarilla Road; and
· Two 3.5m deep, 2.2m diameter underground emergency storage/balance tanks adjacent (south) to the CWMS pump station (including interconnecting pipework).

Our operations and maintenance contractor, TRILITY, will be carrying out the day to day project management of the construction works, with these construction works to be carried out by DSM Services Pty Ltd.
Traffic control may be in place from time to time throughout the duration of the construction project.
DSM Services will provide advance written notice to occupiers of land adjoining or proximate to site and whose access may be impeded by the construction activities. 
Every effort will be made to minimise any inconvenience to surrounding residents during this period.
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